## Newsletter 16th May 2025 Class 3

This week in class the children have been continuing with their work in literacy and in topic 'Going Places'. They have been thinking about road safety and how to remain safe when crossing the road.

They did some practical activities in the playground where they took it

in turns to be the traffic or the pedestrians. They also

completed a sequencing activity about the correct steps to follow in order to cross the

road safely.

\$0 30 40 rest

\$50 60 70 rest

80 90 100 rest

10

Count by

In Numeracy the children have been counting in 2's and 10's and also learning about numbers 4 and 5. The children also

played interactive games on the computer where they could count in 2's. They used the Numicon to help with their counting in 10's.

In our PHSE lesson we talked about our families. We talked about who are in our own families and that all families are unique. We then started talking about what things we need to create a family that we would want to be in; love, happiness, cuddles etc and the children created their own family recipe.

During our PE lesson this week we have been learning how to do a 2 footed jump. The children used a hoop around their waist to hold on to and that stabilised them so they could then bend with their

feet close together and jump like a rabbit.











